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GOAT CULL OPERATION
Pursuant to Section 50 (1) of the 
Reserves Act 1977 and Section 8 of the 
Wild Animal Control Act 1977
the Northland Regional Council (NRC) 
acting under delegated authority 
from the Department of Conservation 
gives  public notice that a feral goat 
cull operation will take place in the 
Ngaiotonga Scenic Reserve.  The 
method is ground hunting using bailing 
dogs and firearms. 

Work is scheduled to take place 
between 21st February and the 11th 
March 2022.

The public, including hunters, is advised 
to keep clear of the operational area 
which is that part of the Ngaiotonga 
Scenic Reserve to the north of the 
Manawaora-Rawhiti Road (Ngaiotonga 
saddle road).

Neighbouring landowners have been 
contacted. For more information 
please contact the Northland Regional 
Council on 0800 002 004, for 24-hour 
emergency contact please phone  
027 645 4184


